
Subject: 13/01056/OUT

I would like to object to the building of 200 homes at Caversfield by Cala homes.
 

We are a small quiet village with no amenities. Our family chose to live here for both these reasons. Cala homes are offering to build amenities but if people want these then move to Southwold or another estate where there are amenities. Amenities bring lots of traffic-delivery lorries, cars dropping people off etc.
 

Our main issue is that already the southwold lane junction is unable to cope. It is impossible to turn right toward Bure Park. Instead most Caversfield residents turn right off Fringford Road and cut down the side of what would be the new development onto the Banbury Road and then turn left and join the Bure Park roundabout.
 

We really hope that you consider this application carefully as it would destroy a beautiful tranquil area and turn it into just another housing estate..
 

The Wright Family
9 thompson drive
caversfield
